Dear Grade 4 Parents/Guardians,
I have provided all students with a paper copy of the December Newsletter. I would like to offer parents/guardians the option of a paperless newsletter. Please find attached the school website where you can find our Grade 4 monthly newsletters as well. Please check the option below that best fits your needs.
	New CCS Website
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx
 
Once on the Centreville Community School website, you can click on Classroom Announcements, and you can find our newsletters there. They will be named similar to the following: December Newsletter – Mrs Hitchcock  (Current month and my name)


-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
	 
	I no longer need a paper copy of the classroom newsletter as I am reading it online.

	 
	I would still like a paper copy of the classroom newsletter.
 

	My child’s name:
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